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STATE OF NEVADA 

 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 

 

May 1, 2017 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Attn: Angel De Fazio 

ntefusa@aol.com 

 

Re: Records Requests  

 

Ms. De Fazio: 

 

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS”), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a 

governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days.  Accordingly, 

the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission”) is responding to your April 27, 2017, 

requests for the following: 

 

 1. SUPERSEDING PRIOR REQUESTS: UPdated phone list that INCLUDES the  

  NEW ADMIN ATTYS for the commissioners 

 

 2. Copy pf April 26, 2017 video for agenda meeting 

 

 3. Any and all emails relative to the buildigs removal of the LEED Medallion along  

  with emails regarding the mold testing being at the LV office. 

 

For the second item in your request, you can find all of the Commission’s archived agenda 

meetings on our website, puc.nv.gov, under the “Agenda” tab.  Click on the “Audio Link” link on 

the agenda page.  As a courtesy, please find a copy of that link here: 

https://pucnv.granicus.com/ViewPublisher.php?view_id=1 
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On February 27, 2017, April 10, 2017, and April 19, 2017, the Commission informed you, consistent 

with NRS 239.0107(1)(c)(2), that any non-confidential records responsive to your numerous pending 

requests for public records will be made available to you no later than June 1, 2017, by 5:00 p.m.  

Similarly, any non-confidential records responsive to your most recent request, described above, will 

also be provided to you by June 1, 2017, at 5:00 p.m.  You will be notified if the Commission is able to 

make the requested records available for inspection prior to the date and time identified pursuant to 

NRS 239.0107(1)(c)(2). 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

        

 

Hayley Williamson 

Assistant General Counsel 

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 

  


